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A warm welcome back to all our
members! We hope you enjoyed
your Christmas and New Year’s
break with loved ones. 
2024 brings with it some exciting
changes, as well as adventures,
socials and as always, a good
laugh!
Over the summer break our Sub-
Branch Office has received a fresh
new paint job and in the coming
weeks a bigger Library with a
comfortable space to sit and enjoy
a good book. Huge thank you to
General Committee Graeme Levy
for your painting skills! Cannot wait
for you all to see it finished.
Our first General Meeting will be held  
Monday 5th February 11am, Gerrale
room. With the increase of Covid in
the area, we ask if you are unwell or
have been around anyone that has
tested positive, please stay home. 
See you all Monday!      
 Kristy Nichols - Office Manager 





Join us to commemorate the deeds
and sacrifices of animals

WAR ANIMAL DAY 
24 FEB

Saturday 24th February, 10am
Cronulla RSL Memorial Garden

https://www.cronullarslcommunity.com.au/waranimalday




CRONULLA RSL SUB-BRANCHCRONULLA RSL SUB-BRANCH
GENERAL MEETINGGENERAL MEETING

MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARYMONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY
11AM11AM

  
Service for those who have served.Service for those who have served.





What's the newest member of 
Cronulla RSL Sub-Branch up to now?!

Brushing up on some tactics

Hardcore Hank goes on

Deployment!

Hoping for an early retirement

HARDCORE HANK 

REPORTING 

FOR DUTY!

BIO

Name: Hardcore Hank

Born: UNKNOWN

Date of Enlistment: As a
young’un

Rank: Private

Hobbies: Going AWOL with
fellow Sub-Branch members
and taking happy snaps.
- Quiet strolls along the
beach. 



Funny stuff!


